
Pilon, Janet

Subject: 310 Frances

Original Message 
From: Kathleen Boss

Sent: May 17, 2019 2:17 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: 310 Frances

Dear honourable mayor and council,

Please take back your control over the site plan and application at 310 Frances. As per the planning act you have
carriage, and in the best interest of all citizens it is imperative that you ensure the decision making in regards to such a
massively out of scale project is a decision made by all city of Flamilton elected representatives

Thank you,

Kathleen and Mike Boss
77 Pinelands Avenue, Stoney Creek

Sent from my iPhone
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